ReE. Craven, Robert E.

From: Jean Lehane <jpl258582@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 4:08 PM
To: Rep. Ajello, Edith H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine

A.; Rep. Casimiro, Julie A; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. Cruz,
Cherie L; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix, Leonela; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep.
McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.

Subject: Re: House Bill # H7050 - Sherrys Law

Dear Honorable Rl House Judiciary Committee members
I write you today to please ask for your support for H7050 - Sherrys Law.

If you've listened to Rep Sherry Roberts’ testimony on this issue - you would be in favor of moving this bill to the full
House floor and supporting its passage. Her harrowing story really says it all!

Rl (and our nation) can no longer allow predators to get away with a slap on the wrist when they sexualiy abuse minors
or any other vulnerable people!

That this bill has to be codified into law is a testament to it’s importance for the protection of children! Pls think of
them, do the right thing and pass this bill.

Again, | ask for your support of moving this bill out of committee and onto the Rl House floor for passage!
Thank you for your time!
Sincerely

Jean and Rob Lehane
Portsmouth, Rl



